
 

NOVEMBER 15TH 
TIN CAN LINEUP 

 

For Parents – We are Moving Inside! 
We appreciate your support during these difficult and confusing 

times, and your willingness to trust us with your children. 

Due to the changing weather, we have revisited our local Covid 

guidelines: We have determined that we can do handbook time 

and counsel time indoors while observing masking and 

distancing guidelines, as long as we maintain cohorts of 14 

clubbers or less with 2 leaders per cohort. Until further notice, 

this will be our plan. If you have any concerns or feedback, 

please feel free to reach out to your child’s director or directly 

to myself. 

Your children’s safety and flourishing is our highest priority. 

~Commander Matt 

 

Bring Canned 
Foods to Earn 
Extra Points 

──── 

Boys Vs. Girls! 
Winner Gets a 

Reward 

──── 

AWANA is from 
5:45-7:00 PM 

──── 

Show up early 
at 5:30 to play 

dodgeball!  

COVID REPORTING 

If your child has been 

exposed to Covid, or if you 

have any questions, contact 

commander matt: 

 Email: 

Commandermatt@bellflower

brethren.org  

Call/Text: (562)455-7012 

 


